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N O T I C E R E G A R D I N G F Y 2 6  B i d  f o r  P r o f e s s i o n a l  
D e v e l o p m e n t  T r a i n i n g :  I n t e g r a t i n g  t h e  S c i e n c e  

o f  H o p e  i n t o  Y o u t h  S e r v i n g  P r o g r a m s  

 
The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services is officially canceling and 
rescinding FY26 Bid for Professional Development Training: Integrating the Science of 
Hope into Youth Serving Programs. 
. 
 
The Agency plans to take a different approach to provide the services requested in this 
Informal Competitive Solicitation. Should we re-issue this Informal competitive solicitation  
in the future, interested parties will need to submit a bid proposal under the new 
Informal Competitive Solicitation process to be considered for the contract award. A 
notice will be posted on the Iowa Health and Human Services website at 
https://hhs.iowa.gov/about/funding-opportunities/notice-intent-award as a formal notice. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this competitive procurement process. 

Sincerely, 

John McMullen 

Issuing Officer 

https://hhs.iowa.gov/about/funding-opportunities/notice-intent-award

